
 
 
 
 

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the 

newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse 

these services. 

 

Newsletter 19.6.2020 
 

Hello Parents/Carers, Children and Staff 
 

I hope this newsletter finds you all well. 
 

As we race towards the end of the school academic year, you will no doubt be wondering what our plans 
are for the holidays and beyond in September(?)  So are we!  No definite plans have been made just yet as 
the government has not given clear guidance to schools. All operational organisation will come directly 
from me in discussion with our Crofty Multi-Academy Trust of schools.  I am working on a number of 
scenarios to put in place when we know more.  Never before have we been asked to operate in this way 
and adapt our provision in the light of government advice changing so swiftly with the challenges of social 
distancing, staff shortages, additional safety measures and online learning.   There is a survey which will go 
live on Monday that we ask you to complete for each child about returning to school in September.  I really 
need as many of you as possible to respond so that I can make firmer plans about our September return.  
I can tell you that all children will move up with their class in September. The new class teacher will make 
contact very soon on Class Dojo to say ‘hello’ and get to know the children.   
 

Here are your new teachers! 
 

Year Group 
2020/21 

Teacher Teacher Teacher 

  
EYFS 

 

 
Mrs Salamone 

 
Mrs Wallis 

 

 
Year 1 

 

 
Mrs Lawrence 

(Godrevy) 

 
Mrs Ismael  
(Gwithian) 

 

 
Year 2 

 

 
Mr McCarthy 

(1IU) 

 
Mrs Warren 

(1KL) 
(Mrs Morgan) 

 

Year 3 
 

 
Liz Wood 

(2M) 

 
Mr Humberstone 

(2G) 

 
Miss Basely 

(2B) 
(Miss Brockman) 

Year 4 
 

 
Mrs Rogers/Mr Warren 

(3R) 

 
Miss Reed 

(3W) 

 

Year 5 
 

 
Mr Scott 

(4RR) 

 
Mr Nedeljkovic 

(4RW) 
(Mrs Wyatt) 

 

Year 6 
 

 
Miss Williams 

(5M) 

 
Miss Reburn 

(5F) 
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Free School Meals 

Tuesday’s announcement by the government that food vouchers for eligible Free School Meals pupils will 

continue over the summer holidays is welcomed.  We do not yet have details about how the vouchers will 

be issued, but we think it will probably utilise the existing system, or something similar.  

The government has said that children with existing Free School Meal entitlements will be eligible for the 

summer vouchers.  There is no need for families who are already eligible to apply again via the Free School 

Meals team.  

If your circumstances have changed and you think you might be eligible, you can apply to the Free School 

Meals team through the Cornwall Council website and complete the online application form. 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolmeals   

For every child, you could receive £15 each week (2 children = £30, 3 children = £45 and so on).  It really is 

worthwhile.  By being eligible for Free School Meals your child becomes ‘Pupil Premium’.  Early signs from 

the Government suggests that money will be allocated to this group of children for priority catch up in 

September. 

   
Mrs Roger’s maths challenges 
 
Maths puzzle from last week:                                                                             Here is the answer! 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolmeals
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This week’s maths puzzle 

 

 

Just to note, this term is officially due to end on Tuesday 21st July 2020.   
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If you have a personal family situation and require me to 

phone you please email: 

secretary@treloweth.cornwall.sch.uk   in the subject box, 

write FAO: Headteacher with a short message and your 

name and phone number and I will call you. 

 

I wish you and your families a lovely weekend. 

Take care, Mrs May 

 

 

mailto:secretary@treloweth.cornwall.sch.uk

